## THE PORT OF MILWAUKEE

VIA FAX (# 414-286-3456)

Wednesday, July 26, 2006

Mr. James R. Owczarski Council Records Manager Common Council - City Clerk Room 205 City Hall 200 E. Wells St. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

We respectfully request the introduction by title of a common council resolution at the July 31, 2006 council meeting. The title should be "Resolution authorizing the acceptance and funding by the Port of Milwaukee a 2006 Port Security Grant". We will fill the file by the committee meeting.

Please contact me if you need additional information or if you have any questions. Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Lawrence E. Sullivan P.E.

Harbor Engineer